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NIFA Relocating 

NIFA’s Mailing Address:
Before September 30, 2019:
National Institute of Food and Agriculture
800 9th Street, SW, Washington, DC 20024

After September 30, 2019
National Institute of Food and Agriculture 
6501 Beacon Drive, Kansas City, MO 64133



On-Going Policy Updates
• NIFA Financial Assistance Policy Guide
• Grants Policies and Procedurals 

Transmittals (GPPTs)
• Updated Terms and Conditions on website
• Farm Bill Changes

• Indirect Cost
• Matching
• Time and Effort (Compensation)



• For ASAP Inquires use SV.IF.DCWA.ASAPCustomerService 
ASAPCustomerService@usda.gov

• For Reimbursable use SM.Reimbursable Agreements - NIFA 
reimbursableagreemen@usda.gov

• For administrative questions relating to the completion of the 
grants.gov forms; e-mail formulagrantquestions@nifa.usda.gov.

• Awards Management Division email SM.AMDAdministrative 
Contacts-NIFA

• For questions relating to REEport forms and submissions, 
please contact: the Planning, Accountability, and Reporting 
Staff; email  electronic@nifa.usda.gov.

Thank you for your patience!

Customer Support


